
To:     Members of the Justice Committee Northern Ireland  Assemby 
  
 
Re: Lord Morrow's Human Trafficking and Exploitation Bill 
  
 
I am writing to welcome and support the above Bill, believing that it will make a 
real difference to vulnerable individuals living in Northern Ireland.   
  
Not only will it help the Assembly to meet international obligations with regards to 
trafficking and exploitation, in clause 6 of the Bill the whole issue of paying for 
sex is addressed.  As this is the main driver for the demand for trafficking it sends 
a clear signal that the Assembly is serious about human dignity and justice for 
those individuals trapped in prostitution. 
 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
Bill Cameron 
 


